
CITY OF CARMEL-BY-THE-SEA 

CITY COUNCIL   

  

RESOLUTION NO. 2022-081 

  

  

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF CARMEL-BY-THE-SEA DESIGNATING A 

HOLIDAY CLOSURE FROM DECEMBER 27, 2022 THROUGH DECEMBER 30, 2022  

  

   WHEREAS, Section 6700 of the California Government Code designates days that are holidays in the 

State of California (“State”); and   

   

  WHEREAS, Section 6702 of the California Government Code provides that City offices shall be closed 

on designated State holidays unless otherwise provided by the City, and  

  

  WHEREAS, public safety essential services such as Police and Ambulance will remain open 24/7 during 

this time period; and 

  

WHEREAS, the City of Carmel-by-the-Sea Library will be closed per their holiday schedule during this 

time period; and 

  

WHEREAS, the City Administrator has identified non-public safety staff throughout the City to be on 

stand-by to provide services to our community; and 

    

  WHEREAS, the City of Carmel-by-the-Sea City Council recognizes Christmas Eve on December 23; 

Christmas Day on December 26, and New Year’s Day on January 2nd as observed holidays.  

  

  NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF CARMEL-BY-

THE-SEA DOES HEREBY:   

  

 Authorize a holiday closure for non-essential City services from December 27, 2022 – December 30, 2022.  

  

  PASSED AND ADOPTED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF CARMEL-BY-THE-SEA this  

13th day of September 2022, by the following roll call vote:   

  

  AYES:     
  
  NOES:     
  
  ABSENT:     

  
  ABSTAIN:     

  
  

 SIGNED:        

  

    ATTEST:  

        

_______________________       _________________________    

Dave Potter, Mayor          Nova Romero, MMC, City Clerk  
 


